
To whom it may concern, 

 

Hello my name is Ben Gray. And I am opposed to the rate increase.  When I moved to Litchfield 

8 years go one of the reasons we bought the house was cause it had a well. Well now we are on 

city water due to somebody else's fault. And have an already high water bill to boot. I don't think 

it's fair to charge some towns more money than others.  It should all be the same rate. 

 

Thanks for your time, 

 

Ben 

 


